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                                                                                                                      Lima, November 22, 2022 

 

Messrs.  

Superintendency of Securities  

(Superintendencia del Mercado de Valores – SMV) 

Av. Santa Cruz No. 315 

Miraflores.- 

 

Subject: Significant Event  

 

Dear Sir/Madam: 

 

As provided for in Article 28 of the Single Harmonized Text of the Securities Market Law (Supreme Decree 
No. 093-2002-EF) and the Regulation of Significant Events and Reserved Information (CONASEV 
Resolution No. 005-2014-SMV-01) Enel Generación Piura S.A. herein complies with informing you that as 
of this date, our parent company Enel S.p.A.  carried out an event called "Capital Markets Day" to present 
its 2023-2025 strategic plan. During said event, the Company announced among other aspects, as part of 
its strategy the intention to leave the Peruvian market.  
 
We hereby attach a press release issued by Enel S.p.A. related to this event, among other aspects.  
 
 

Yours truly,  

 

 

 

Securities representative 


